....Redacted....

22.09.21

Dear Louise

I am emailing you, as I am struggling with the form for efdc local plan, I am extremely concerned regarding the proposed building of over 700 home at Parklands, Waltham Abbey and would like my concerns to be noted, I am total against the plan for Parklands and extremely upset and angry that there has been no public meeting for the people to express there views and concerns. The form appears to be purposely difficult to put people off objecting or expressing there opinion about the local plan, I would like my objection to the Parklands proposed build to be included. I feel it is unfair due to the lack of publication of the planning and the complexity of the form, it is as if the consultation process has been made as difficult as possible to achieve the best outcome for the developers.

Yours sincerely

Kim Metson